
Strengthening the energy grid

We’ll be trimming and  
removing trees in your  
neighborhood this spring 

portlandgeneral.com/sw198th

Portland General Electric 
121 SW Salmon St. 
Portland, OR 97204

If you have a question about how         
this construction project may affect  
you, contact us at 503-612-3730 or    
visit portlandgeneral.com/sw198th.

We’ll be working in your 
neighborhood starting 
this month
Para obtener información en español, 
por favor llame al 503-612-3730.

Follow us!



Washington County will be widening SW 198th Avenue, 
which means we’ll need to move power lines on the 
street later this summer. In preparation, the county  
requested our crews prune and remove some trees 
along the public right of way in your neighborhood.

Tree-trimming schedule

•  Late May through early June 

•  7 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., Monday through Friday

This schedule may change based on the needs of the 
project. While not anticipated, weekend and night hours 
may be required at times.

If you have a question about how this work may  
affect you, contact us at 503-612-3730 or visit  
portlandgeneral.com/sw198th.

To prepare for Washington County’s  
road-improvement project, we need to  
trim and remove some trees 

What can you expect during this work?
Over the next few weeks, you’ll see crews from our  
contractor, Asplundh Tree Services, working along  
segments of the street highlighted on this map. They will  
be working on trees in the public right of way, trimming 
branches and, in some cases, removing trees to make  
room for new traffic lanes.  

We’re taking steps to ensure your safety.  
Here’s how you can help: 

•  Watch for temporary lane closures and “no parking”  
   signs that may be needed. Allow extra time for  
   commuting through these areas or consider  
   alternate routes.

•  Follow any detours and signs placed to keep 
   drivers, pedestrians and workers safe. 

•  Please avoid all work areas and equipment, and make 
   sure children know to never touch the equipment. 

Thank you for your patience as we help improve 
street safety in your neighborhood.

SW 198TH AVE. 
ROAD-WIDENING 
PROJECT

TREE TRIMMING AND 
REMOVAL IS REQUIRED 
ALONG THIS ROAD 
TO MAKE ROOM FOR 
IMPROVEMENTS
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